

November 29, 2022

Dr. Camela Ford Monroe Charter Academy 2850 Old Charlotte Hwy Monroe, NC 28110

Dear Dr. Ford,

Greetings from the Department of Public Instruction. I am pleased to offer my congratulations to you and your staff for your school's performance during the 2021-22 school year. Enclosed you will find a growth award certificate for what I know was a challenging school year.

I'm presenting awards for achieving and exceeding expected academic growth under North Carolina's accountability system, which as you know was paused during the 2019-20 and 2020-21 school years. In addition to displaying the certificate, your school may obtain a website badge graphic that can be used on your website or on printed matter (banners, T-shirts) as you choose. To download the badge for growth, based on certificate category, go to https://www.dpi.nc.gov/news/awards-reports-and-legal-documents#academic-growth-awards

Academic growth represents an impressive amount of hard work by students and educators. Please share the appreciation and congratulations from the entire Department of Public Instruction and the State Board of Education with everyone at your school.

Sincerely,

Catherine Truitt

State Superintendent of Public Instruction

Eric C. Davis Chairman

State Board of Education

Exis C. Does

## OFFICE OF THE NORTH CAROLINA SUPERINTENDENT

Catherine Truitt, Superintendent of Public Instruction | catherine.truitt@dpi.nc.gov 6301 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-6301 | (984) 236-2200 | Fax (984) 236-2349 AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER



IS PROUDLY PRESENTED TO

## Monroe Charter Academy

Charter School

for achieving the goal of expected academic progress for students during the 2021-22 school year.







